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Feedback Summary 

Topic Ministers Funeral Directors Councillors 
Holding over of coffins • The majority of respondents had no 

comments or said they held no 
views on the matter of the holding 
over of coffins proposals.  Of those 
that did the following comments 
were made: 

• 1 comment - “from my perspective 
as a priest I would find it difficult to 
adjust in terms of human dignity” 

• 1 comment – “if this was decided I 
would like further information” 

• 1 comment – “seems sensible to 
me, but would the funeral directors 
want to ask the families the 
question?” 

There were questions around 
the storage of coffins and 2 of 
the 3 respondents would have 
issues with asking the 
applicant whether they wished 
to hold over or not.  1 
respondent was fully 
supportive. 

1 query regarding if different 
charges apply but cannot be 
held over on religious grounds. 
 
Good idea 

 


